UNBUNDLING

INITIATIVE

The Baltimore City Department of Public
Works and other City agencies will identify
and create appropriately sized contract
opportunities to match the capabilities of
newly trained General Contractors.

To create viable Baltimore-based firms to
compete in the City’s Contracting
Process to provide more competition and
drive down costs and bridge the equity
gap in the City's Contracting practices.

Office of Boards and Commissions (OBC)

Small Business Development (SBD) Training Program




